
LAKEWOOD BOARD OF EDUCATION  
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that  sealed Proposals for the following will be 
received at the Office of the Board Secretary/Business Administrator, Lakewood 
Board of Education, 1771 Madison Ave., Lakewood, New Jersey 08701, no later 
than: 
 

THURSDAY, May 23, 2013 
11:00 A.M. 

 
CONTRACTED PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

FOR 
CHAPTER 192 - 193 INSTRUCTIONAL SERVICES 

 

The proposals will be publicly opened at the above mentioned time and place.  
Specifications may be obtained between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 
from: 

 
Thomas A. D’Ambola 

School Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
Lakewood Board of Education 

1771 Madison Ave. 
Lakewood, New Jersey 08701 

(732) 905-3641 

 
Prices must remain firm for sixty days from the date of the proposal and for the 
length of the contract upon award by the Board of Education. 
 
Proposals must be submitted in sealed opaque envelopes and distinctly marked 
with the name of the firm, the title of the proposal and the time and date the 
proposal is due. The Lakewood Board of Education assumes no responsibility for 
proposals misdirected in delivery or for unmarked proposals opened prematurely. 
 
All vendors are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, Chapter 
127 (N.J.A.C. 17:27), also known as “Public Contracts Affirmative Action Law”, 
and with any and all other Federal and New Jersey statutes not specified herein. 
  
The Lakewood Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all 
proposals and to waive any informalities and award proposals as may be 
deemed in the best interest of the Lakewood Board of Education.  
 
By the Order of the Lakewood Board of Education: 
Thomas A. D’Ambola, Board Secretary/School Business Administrator 
 
 


